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 General view of Trench 01, viewed looking
south-south-west

 North-west facing section of [0103], viewed
looking south

 North-west facing section of [0107], viewed
looking south-east

 General view of Trench 02, viewed looking
south-east

 North-north-east facing section of [0202],
viewed looking south-south-west

 South-south-west facing section of [0204],
viewed looking north-north-east



 General view of Trench 03, viewed looking
south-west

 North-west facing section of [0303], viewed
looking south

 General view of Trench 04, viewed looking
north-west

 General view of Trench 05, viewed looking
north-west



 General view of Trench 06, viewed looking
north-east.

 South-east facing section of [0603] and
[0605], viewed looking west

 General view of Trench 07, viewed looking
north-east

 General view of Trench 08, viewed looking
north-west



 General view of Trench 09, viewed looking
north-east

 General view of Trench 10, viewed looking
north-east

 General view of Trench 11, viewed looking
north-east

 General view of Trench 12, viewed looking
south-west



 General view of Trench 13, viewed looking
south-west

 General view of Trench 14, viewed looking
south-west

 General view of Trench 15, viewed looking
north-east

 General view of Trench 17, viewed looking
north-east



General view of Trench 18, viewed looking north-east

General view of Trench 19, viewed looking north-west
























